
ABN: 51 251 076 887  

PO Box 1695, Dubbo NSW 2830  

Dear Exhibitor  

Rabobank National Merino Show & Ram Sale (Dubbo)  

27th & 28th August 2024 

Entries are now open for the upcoming 2024 Rabobank National Merino Show & Sale. 

The following documents have been enclosed for your information and completion:  

1. 2024 Show & Sale Schedule, Entry Form and Terms & Conditions 

2. Static Display Information 

3. AWN Fleece Show Schedule and Entry Form 

4. NSW State Flock Ewe Finals Information 

Entries will close on Wednesday 17th July 2024 and all entry forms must be accompanied with notification  

of payment.  

Important Dates  

 

Entries Close:   

Bump In: 
Supreme Merino  
Bump Out:  

17July 2024 – No late entries will be accepted 

27 August 2024 by 11.00am 

28 August 2024 commencing at 6pm including Drinks on the Mat 

28 August 2024 at the conclusion of the Supreme Merino Event or prior to 9am 

Thursday 29 August 2024. 

Sheep  

- All entries and display sheep must be reflective of stud registration (i.e.horn or polled) with the relevant State 

Association. 

- All poll sheep must be inspected prior to judging and must conform to Poll definitions. 

- All Merino rams entered into the show must display a full set of horns. 

- Show sheep may come from displays and extra space will be allocated on display site. 

 

Hay  

Ordering of hay for display sites (or additional hay for show sheep) can be made through the entry form.  There will 

only be a limited number of bales available at the showground.  Please ensure you book hay on the entry form, or 

alternatively provide your own.  As per previous years, hay will be provided for Sale and Show sheep.  

Feed Tins  

A reminder that studs are responsible for providing feed and water tins.  

Stud Signage  

Studs may bring signs to display over their show sheep only.  Any weights displayed must be independently verified by 

a DNRSA Committee member. Signs may not exceed 900 x 750mm. 

Social Function  

Tuesday 27th –  Macquarie Merino Studs BBQ & Drinks will commence following judging 

Wednesday 28th – The Supreme Merino Function is Back – be sure to get your tickets! 

Should you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0493 770 852 or 

secretary@dnrsa.com.au.  

We are looking forward to seeing you in August!  

 

 
Kind Regards  

Megan Giannini  

Secretary DNRSA  

0404 894 778 / secretary@dnrsa.com.au 

Under the Auspices of the NSW Stud Merino Breeders Assoc  


